
 
 
CITY OF THE DALLES 
Department of Public Works 
1215 West First Street 
The Dalles, Oregon 97058 
 
 
 
  

PRESS RELEASE   
 
DATE:  May 26, 2020 
 
TOPIC:  Asphalt Patch E 10th St. between Quinton St. and Roberts St.   
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department   (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
 
On Tuesday May 26, 2020 The City of The Dalles Public Works Department will be 
repairing the asphalt following a new water service installation project on East 10th Street 
between Quinton Street and Roberts Street.  
 
Work on May 26th is 
scheduled from 7:00 a.m. to 
4:00 p.m. Full road closure 
with clearly marked detours 
will be in effect on East 9th 
Street and East 10th Street 
during work hours. Some 
parking will be restricted 
where barricades are set out. 
   
Motorists are encouraged to 
use East 12th Street as an 
alternate route when travelling 
eastbound and westbound.  
 
Please be alert to the traffic 
control signs and drive with 
caution for the safety of the 
utility workers. For questions 
or concerns, please contact 
the Public Works office at 
(541) 296-5401. 
 

--end-- 
 


